
From: Silverman, Celestine
To: SRBA-SCHOOLCENTER-L@LISTS.UPENN.EDU; SRBA-CENTRALADMIN-L@LISTS.UPENN.EDU
Subject: Gifts to Employees UPDATED WITH WORKING LINK
Date: Friday, December 2, 2022 12:58:00 PM

The previous email contained a broken link.  Please see the updated link below.
 

The following message is being sent on behalf of Corporate Tax,
Compliance and Payroll
 
As we approach the holiday season, Corporate Tax, Compliance and Payroll would like to remind you
that giving gift cards to faculty, staff, or students is against University policy.  Under IRS regulations,
gift cards provided by employers to employees are deemed to be wages and are subject to
employment taxes without regard to their value. 
 
Please also refer to Financial Policy #2326 Gifts Based on University/Employee Relationship
regarding the giving of gifts to employees.  Additional information is available on the Comptroller’s
Taxable Income website under “Employee Gifts and Awards”.
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact the Penn Employee Solution Center at
solutioncenter@upenn.edu or  (215) 898-7372. 
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